
Year 3 and 4 Castleton Residential Reminders! 

It’s almost here! We are so excited for next week and all of the wonderful memories we will be 

making. 

Please bring children to the hall with their luggage at normal drop off times. 

As we are acting ‘in loco parentis’ we will be taking some Calpol with us in case of any headaches 

etc. We will contact you to let you know if we have to administer this. Please let your child’s class 

teacher know if you do not want your child to be given Calpol. 

Here are a few reminders for when you are packing the children’s bags – it is useful for the children 

to help you pack their bag as they will need to  

 

- Make sure you have checked the kit list and have everything you need, including some spare 

clothes and bags to put dirty or wet clothes in. 

- Clean, dry shoes to wear indoors – not slippers! 

- Any medication needs to be clearly labelled with your child’s name and handed to a member 

of staff when you drop them off on Monday. 

- Spending money and packed lunches (including a drink) need to be in a backpack that goes 

on the bus with the children for Treak Cliff Cavern – all other luggage will be stored in the 

luggage compartment and cannot be accessed until we reach YHA Losehill. Remember there 

is a £10 limit on spending money. 

- No electronic devices, including cameras, to be brought.  

- A small teddy, small card type games, a notebook and pens and a book can be brought. 

- Children may bring a small torch. 

 


